TO: MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL

FROM: JEFF MCCORMICK, CHIEF OF POLICE

SUBJECT: APPROVE TEMPORARY MALT LIQUOR LICENSE FOR THE

FIRE RELIEF ASSOCIATION

DATE: JULY 7, 2016

## **BACKGROUND**

The City Council on July 5, 2016 approved a temporary 3.2 malt liquor license application. However the license requested was a malt liquor license. The memo prepared for the July 5, 2016 meeting used language previously prepared for a different license holder and the 3.2 was inadvertently left in the memo.

## RECOMMENDED COUNCIL ACTION

I respectfully request a motion approving the malt liquor licensing for the Fire Relief Association contingent upon application and insurance requirements being satisfied.